
January 2021 Newsletter 

 

Welcome to the New Year! 

      The Naperville Art League was organized, then chartered in 1961 - and we are going 

to celebrate NAL's 60th anniversary this year. We prepared for you not just one, but 

two Public Art Competitions (one in March ("Abstract Symphony") and one 

in October ("In Focus)), an Annual Art Auction (in April), there will also be an On-line 

competition, which will be publicized nationwide. We also want to introduce to you 

our oldest serving members from the sixties and seventies, who are still participating 

in our monthly member shows. 

       You can be part of this celebration by becoming a member and taking advantages of 

many perks that NAL offers, such as:  

-free participation in the prestigious Main Street Promenade Program (non-

members $25/artwork) 

-exhibit your original art in our gallery (up to 2 pieces per exhibit) 

-be eligible for monthly awards 

-offer small art for sale in the gift shop 

-be notified of commission opportunities 

-participate in programs and demos 

-apply to Riverwalk Fine Art Fair with no jury fee 

-sell fine art & crafts in Holiday Show 

-participate in off-site exhibit programs (Art Around the Town) 

 

Have a Joyful and Jocund January, 

NAL 

    

              "Dandelion Fountain" by Marianne Lisson-Kuhn 

http://www.napervilleartleague.com/art-around-town.html

